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Dates for your 
diary: 
 
4th June 
Y5/ Y6 SEND 
reviews 
 
7th June 
Y6 Creswell Crags 
Y5 Botanical 
Gardens 
Y3 Weston Park 
 
10th June 
Y6 author visit 
 
11th June 
Class photos 
Y4 SEND reviews 
Sheffield Parenting 
Hub (pm) 
 
12th June 
FS2 Cleethorpes  
Y3 SEND reviews 
Family Faith Fun 
 
14th June 
Local History Week 
Museum 2pm 
 
14th June 
FS2 new starter 
(pm) 
 
17th June 
Y2 Skipathon 
 
 
 

Sheffield Parenting Hub 
The Sheffield Parenting Hub will be 

presenting a free seminar for parents about 

Family Communication. The seminar will 

take place in the hall on Tuesday 11th June 

1.30-3pm. Everyone is welcome. 

 

 
 

Local History Week  

Museum 
We would like to invite you all to see our 

work from our Local History Week on Friday 

14th June from 2pm. The work will be 

showcased in the hall. Please note this is a 

change of date.  

 

Cultural Fair 
We are having a Cultural Fair on Friday 12th 

July to celebrate our wonderful community. 

Miss Hocking would like volunteers to sign up 

to run a stall to showcase your own culture. 

The stall could include artefacts, music, 

traditional dress, traditional food, facts and 

pictures about the country. We are also 

collecting family recipes so that we can create 

a Porter Croft Cook book to sell at the fair. If 

you would like your recipe to be in the book, 

please give a copy of it to the office. 

 

Healthy and Happy 

Week 
Our annual Healthy and Happy Week starts on 

Monday 24th June. The children will have the 

opportunity to participate in many exciting 

activities throughout the week. This includes a 

Martial Arts taster session, Sports Day, 

Cookathon and bike sessions.  
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18th June 
Y3 Botanical 
Gardens 
Y2 SEND reviews 
 
20th June 
NSPCC workshops 
Y5 Y6 
 
21th June 
Y6 Drayton Manor 
 
24th June 
Healthy and Happy 
Week 
 
25th June 
FS2 new starter 
(pm) 
 
26th June 
Y1 FS2 SEND 
reviews 
 
27th June 
Sports Day at EIS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eid al-Adha 
We would like wish our families a happy Eid 
filled with happiness at this special time of 
year, for our families celebrating this in June. 

 

 
 
 

Winning kit! 
Well done to Kabeer and the football team. 
They had an amazing tour around SUFC with 
a surprise for them in the changing rooms. 
The winning kit was ready and waiting for 
them, with a special top for Kabeer, who was 
the kit designer! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

School Reports 
School reports will be emailed out to all 
parents on Friday 5th July. Please ensure that 
the school office has your correct email 
address. If you would like a paper copy please 
inform the office.  

 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 


